January 2012 PABI Annual Installation
English Turn Golf & Country Club

The Officers and Board of Directors of the Plaguemines Association of Business & Industry were officially installed at
the 2012 Installation Banquet held January 26 at English Turn Golf and Country Club. The following Officers,
Directors, Committee Chairs and Community Representatives will lead PABI in 2012: Reid McLellan, Edward Jones,
CFP ®, in Belle Chasse will serve as Chairman of the Board; Mike Ford, Riverbend Nursing & Rehab, Immediate Past-
Chairman; Kevin Guidry, Environmental Operators, Chairman-Elect; Chad Breland, Captain Chad’s Fishing
Adventures, First Vice Chairman; Ed Camnetar, Camnetar & Company, CPA’s, Treasurer. Board Members for 2012:
Denise Buford, Tony Frickey, Allen Hero, Robert Hopkins, Dennis Nuss, Rosemary Suess, Michael VVan Haverbeke and
Borden Wallace.

Committee Chairs for 2012 appointed by the Chairman are: Dale Benoit, Governmental Affairs; Borden Wallace,
Coastal Restoration; Dennis Nuss, Education/Workforce; Kim Turlich-Vaughan, Membership; Jeff White, Military;
George Pivach, Energy/Maritime; Allen Hero, Transportation/Infrastructure.

Bruce Keller, NAS/JRB will serve as Community Representative to the Board for 2012.
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